DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

MHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend

MARK EDWARD LAVELLE Rector of the Parish of BYRON BAY

and the Churchwardens of ST. PAUL'S Church at BYRON

BAY praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal

Authority, grant a Faculty for the below-mentioned

additions at ST. PAUL'S Church, BYRON BAY.

- 1. A STAINED GLASS WINDOW DEPICTING THE BREAKING OF BREAD AT EMMAUS WHEN THE LORD WAS MADE KNOWN TO THE DISCIPLES. WORKED BY PADDY ROBINSON OF FINGLINNA STUDIOS TO BE PLACED ON THE SOUTHERN WALL OF THE SANCTUARY IN MEMORY OF LINDSAY ALAN FERGUSON.
- 2. TWO STANDARD CANDLE HOLDERS TO BE PLACED IN THE SANCTUARY. THEY ARE TO BE DEDICATED TO THE GLORY OF GOD AND IN LOVING MEMORY OF FLORENCE SARAH ARCHER THE GIFT OF HER FAMILY.
- 3. FOUR MATCHING CHAIRS TO BE USED IN THE SANCTUARY. THE GIFT OF NANCY FARRAWAY AND FAMILY TO THE GLORY OF GOD AND IN MEMORY OF BURT FARRAWAY.

WHEREAS these additions appear to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in ST. PAUL'S Church, BYRON BAY.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, BRUCE ALLAN by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this

TWENTY FOURTH day of MARCH in the

year of our Lord One thousand nine
hundred and NINETY FIVE.

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me

esan Registrar.

+ 111